CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL

OPEN TO ALL CSUS CAREGIVERS &
STAFF

Join CSUS on Thurs. Oct 27" 6-8 pm for the launch
of our with

an introduction to this year’s initiative, dinner,
dialogue and a viewing of the video My Brown Eyes.
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* Parent/Caregiver/Staff Name:

« Email Address and/or Phone Number:
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CAMBRIDGE STREET UPPER SCHOOL

REMINDER: This is an Adult-Focused activity for caregivers and CSUS

staff.

* 1 will need child care for (# of children/ ages) /

Please return this slip by October 21st to your scholar’s homeroom teacher or Ms. Robinson to
confirm your RSVP. For more information contact Cultural Proficiency Coordinator,
nconnolly@cpsd.us.
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